
Happy Friday! 
 
This is a reminder that today April 5th is the final day of our 2024 open enrollment period. If 
you have not done so please login to Paycom and make your elections. Keep in mind 
enrollment is mandatory, even if you plan to decline benefits.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   
 
 

Thank you, 
 
Desiree Hudson 
Director of Human Resources 
UCP of Greater Cleveland 
216-791-8363, ext. 1450 
216-340-2828 cell phone 
dhudson@ucpcleveland.org 
www.ucpcleveland.org 
 

mailto:dhudson@ucpcleveland.org
http://www.ucpcleveland.org/

